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Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full. 

26
th

 May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you will be aware, bullying is absolutely not tolerated in our school and is something 

that we all work very hard to prevent. 

To keep in line with the most up to date guidance and our recently updated Behaviour 

Policy, we have reviewed and updated our Anti-Bullying Policy.  

Please find our Anti-Bullying Policy, with these updates, on our school website under 

‘key information’ and then ‘policies’. 

We are proud of how our children treat one another at Canford Heath Infant School and 

know that these updates to our current policy will help all of our children to continue to 

feel safe and supported both in and out of school.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Emily Gale 

Anti-Bulling Champion 
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